
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
May 14, 2024 

 
Comptroller Nieshalla Joins Financial Officers in Support of Israel 

 
STATEHOUSE – Indiana State Comptroller Elise Nieshalla, joining forces with 28 other state 
financial officers, released a statement today reaffirming commitment to further support Israel as 
an ally.  
 
“Indiana continues to make public commitments to support Israel through mutually beneficial 
investments,” said State Comptroller Nieshalla.  
 
“In the absence of national leadership in the White House, I along with fellow financial officers 
reaffirm our solidarity with the Jewish people. Furthermore, our resolution pushes for the 
financial and ratings research that states rely upon be based on sound fiscal principles and not 
allow tactics to be factored in that would isolate Israel from international trade and investment.” 
 
The state financial officers from Alabama, Louisiana, Alaska, Arizona, Arkansas, Florida, Idaho, 
Indiana, Kentucky, Mississippi, Missouri, Nebraska, Nevada, North Carolina, North Dakota, 
Ohio, Oklahoma, Pennsylvania, South Carolina, South Dakota, Utah, West Virginia and Kansas 
signed onto the resolution. 
 
To view a copy of the resolution, click here.  

### 

Elise M. Nieshalla is the Indiana State Comptroller, fulfilling the duties of the Constitutional 
Office of State Auditor. Comptroller Nieshalla is committed to serving our state and local 
governments by upholding the highest standards of fiscal responsibility in the provision of 
accurate accounting and reporting of state funds, disbursement of tax revenues to local units of 
government, payment of Indiana’s employees and vendors, administration of the state’s deferred 
compensation plan and delivering financial information through the Indiana Transparency 
Portal. 

Follow Indiana State Comptroller Elise Nieshalla on Facebook or on Twitter @IndianaComp 

Media Contact: Emily Boesen 
eboesen@comptroller.in.gov 

https://sfof.com/wp-content/uploads/2024/05/SFOF-Resolution-In-Support-of-Israel.pdf
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